From: [

To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox
Subject: Objection to Woodlawn ARC (SSD-21184278)
Date: Friday, 2 December 2022 5:41:29 PM

My Contact - please withhold my personal details

I have not made any reportable political donations in the last two years.
I acknowledge and accept the Department's disclaimer and declaration.
I would like to lodge my "Objection" to this project.

I move to a rural setting to escape the pollution of a big city. Hearing about this project to
incinerate Sydney waste is of great concern, for our rural environment. The chemicals that
will be released in the atmosphere through this process is risking our land where food and
cattle are grown by introducing these chemicals in places where they should not be. Our
drinking water is from the rain water, our dam water 1s used for watering the land and
growing our own food. The releasing of any residue/chemicals into the atmosphere from
an incinerator is not acceptable.

Kind regard





